Statement to Voters

To the voters of Hill County who are 65 years of age or older,
disabled, any voter who will be absent from the County from the 1% day
of Early Vote through Election Day, or voters who have any other
qualifying circumstance, please be advised that Ballot by Mail is an
option for you. There is a link listed below as “Vote by Mail Procedure”
that you can click on that will provide step by step instructions for
anyone that would like to exercise their right to vote by mail. Should
you have any further questions or concerns that are not answered in the
instructions, please feel free to contact our office at (254) 582-4072. My
staff and I are more than happy to trouble shoot any problems-or issues
that may arise. Thank you all for taking the time and effort to be a part
of the election process.

Respectfully,
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Adron Torres
Hill County

Election Administrator




